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29 January 2025 
 

Market Announcement 
For immediate release 

 

AoFrio Executive Change 
 
AoFrio is announcing a change to its executive team. After six and a half years with the business, our Chief 
Business Development Officer – Emerging Markets, David Burden, has decided to retire, effective 31 
January 2025.  
 
James Rice (Chief Revenue Officer) will resume responsibility for all business development.  
AoFrio CEO Greg Balla said “David has made a significant contribution to the organisation and on behalf of 

AoFrio I would like to thank him for that.  David has been an integral part of setting up the marketing 

function, leading our customer team through the complicated post-COVID years while also leading the 

rebranding effort from Wellington Drive Technologies to AoFrio. We wish David well for his retirement.   
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